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 The month of July we finished with summer schools on the 14th and we 

finish Lunch in the Park on the 29th. We saw increased number at summer 

school this year and we also had increased numbers for lunch in the park.  

 We ordered a new walk-in cooler box for East Minco and it has been 

installed. We also ordered and installed new ovens at Minico, East Minico, 

West Minico and Rupert Elementary. 

 We received our food bids back for the school year and have awarded them 

out do the vendors. 

 We send out bids for pizza and milk. 

 We had all of our full time cooks and kitchen managers return this year but 

we are looking to hire about six new sub cooks for the school year. 


